
Our Contact Details are as follows:- 
Tel – 01706 352000 - Email: ffn3@fisherfeldchildcare.co.uk

Or keep in touch with iConnect/ParentZone, please ask a member of staff if you need help
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January 2025

THE GABLES

The little lambs have been enjoying lots of activities and
events linking to Christmas. We have held keyworker
classes for children and parents to join in with, and
have had lots of fun decorating Christmas biscuits,
Christmas crafting and a Christmas sensory class! The
little lambs have been busy crafting for Christmas and
joining in with our Christmas Party, visits from 
peppermint the Elf, and our Elf workshop day!
The children enjoyed taking part in a wedding day at
nursery! The children dressed up, walked down the
aisle, took their first dance, sat down for their wedding
meal, had snacks of delicious strawberry milkshake 
and a shortbread biscuit and had a party! Some of the
ladies even brought their own wedding dresses and
jewellery to show the children. We had a fantastic day
and most importantly the children had so much fun and
couldn’t stop talking about it for days!
We had lots of fun doing Christmas activities at nursery
and also provided a party day with lots of treats, an Elf
Workshop day and a lovely cosy Christmas 
mindfulness day. Thank you to everybody who 
attended the Farmers ‘Merry Little Christmas Carol 
concert’ the children were amazing and we are SO 
proud of them! In January we will be welcoming lots of 
new friends into our setting, and supporting their 
transitions though planned key-worker events and 
classes for parents.

Dates for the Diary:
THURSDAY 2ND JANUARY – NURSERY RE-OPENS

AFTER THE CHRISTMAS BREAK
THURSDAY 16TH JANUARY – MINDFULNESS FOR PARENTS

6:15pm-7:15pm
WC 20TH JANUARY – THE BIG GARDEN BIRDWATCH! 

Join in with our big garden birdwatch – more information about activities to follow
WEDNESDAY 29TH JANUARY – CHINESE NEW YEAR

Join us for a day of fun to celebrate! – more information to follow

A VERY JOLLY
JANUARY! 


